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CU-Data Upgrade Delayed [1]

March 7, 2024 by Sarju Khadka [2]

The CU-Data reporting system will be upgraded to Cognos 12 this spring. The go-live date will 
be communicated as soon as it is known.

Originally, we had anticipated the go-live date to be Thursday evening, March 14, with the 
upgraded reporting system becoming available on Friday morning, March 15. However, we 
have identified an issue that needs to be addressed by the software vendor before we can go 
live. We will keep you informed through the CU-Data Upgrade website, OUC News, and our 
m-Fin blog as we address and resolve this issue. Thank you for your understanding. 

Send email when Published: 
Yes

Source URL:https://www.cu.edu/blog/m-fin/cu-data-upgrade-delayed

Links
[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/m-fin/cu-data-upgrade-delayed [2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/m-fin/author/1855

https://www.cu.edu
https://www.cu.edu/
https://www.cu.edu/blog/m-fin/cu-data-upgrade-delayed
https://www.cu.edu/blog/m-fin/author/1855
https://www.cu.edu/blog/m-fin/cu-data-upgrade-delayed
https://www.cu.edu/blog/m-fin/cu-data-upgrade-delayed
https://www.cu.edu/blog/m-fin/author/1855

